
Refreshments  

There is a refreshment break at each meeting, usually between the 
business meeting and the Guest speaker.  Members sign up and 
volunteer to bring treats for the coffee break on a calendar.  Provision of 
coffee and tea is being provided by a variety of sources at this time.  we 
are trying to determine a process to provide the refreshments that is 
workable.  A reminder to members who volunteer to bring baking is 
provided a few days before the meeting. Volunteers are always welcomed 
to make light work for all.  


